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Lake County Stormwater Management Commission Contract, $32,606.27 - Mackey

The Lake County Health Department and Community Health Center (LCHD) received a new contract from the
Lake County Stormwater Management Commission in the amount of $32,606.27 for the “Removal of Carp to
Reduce Nutrient Enrichment Project.” The contract period is December 1, 2019 - November 30, 2021 and
$17,879 will be appropriated in LCFY20 while the remaining funds will be budgeted in LCFY21. Funds will be
used for supplies, contractual services, trainings and to offset existing salary dollars. The contract will fund
LCHD’s participation in the removal of carp to reduce nutrient enrichment in Slough, Crooked, Hastings and
McDonald Woods #1 lakes.

To approve the new funding of $32,606.27 from Lake County Stormwater Management Commission as
presented.
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